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March is Distracted Driving Month

Pitt Meadows
Community
Policing Office
104 -12027 Harris Road,
Pitt Meadows, BC, V3Y 2B5

604.465.2402 | rcmp.gc.ca

Hours of Operation
8:00am to 4:00pm
Monday to Friday

What can the Community
Policing Office do for you?
The Community Policing Office
is a close and convenient place
for residents to:
• Report a crime
• Obtain a criminal record check
• Find safety information
• Get advice or talk to

a police officer

@RidgeRCMP@RMRCMP

Distracted driving accounts for more than one in four fatal crashes in B.C.
each year. Not only is it dangerous, but the fines for distracted driving can
add up quickly.

Even if you’re not using your phone, you may still be distracted. Anything that
takes your attention away from driving, including eating, drinking, reading,
passengers and pets, and playing with your vehicle’s gadgets, can contribute
to distracted driving.

• Plan your route, secure your pets, and minimize potential distractions before
your head out.

• Keep your eyes on the road and hands on the steering wheel.

• Even the sound of an incoming email or text can be distracting; turn off your
phone and put it out of reach.

• If you have a Learner’s (L) or Novice (N) licence, you are not allowed to use
any electronic device at all, including hands-free and GPS.

Remember, road safety is everyone’s responsibility.


